
 

This information was released to the public from 
the Closed Council meeting of July 26, 2022. 

CLOSED COUNCIL MEETING 
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Item 4.1 – Additional Leave Granted for Councillor Duncan to End of Term: 

Maple Ridge City Council has granted a further leave to Councillor Kiersten Duncan to be 
absent from her council duties through to the end of the current term for personal reasons. 
Councillor Duncan has been absent from Council meetings, committee meetings and public 
hearings since September 28, 2021.  

Over the past 10 months in her absence, Councillor Duncan’s work and responsibilities were 
reassigned to other members in order to continue the important work of Council and the City’s 
committees, since that work cannot be passed on to City Staff.   


